
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

REVISED: 23rd Avenue closure for the US-30 improvement project 
in Columbus 
 
April 11, 2025 (Norfolk, Neb.) — Weather permitting, starting April 14, the south portion of the 

intersection of 23rd Avenue and U.S. Highway 30 (US-30) will be closed to traffic for the US-30 

improvement project, according to the Nebraska Department of Transportation (NDOT). 

 

The closure is expected to be in effect for approximately two weeks to allow for the installation of a new 

water main. 

 

Information regarding the US-30 improvement project can be found on the project website, 

ndot.info/32234. NDOT also encourages the public to follow the latest project updates on X 

@23rdStColumbus and @NEColumbus. 

 

Motorists are reminded to slow down, avoid distracted driving and give workers space in the construction 

zone. 
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